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When joining a laboratory, your supervisor should add you to the Laboratory Hazard
Assessment Tool (LHAT) for your lab. An LHAT informs you about the hazards you might
encounter while working, and what Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) you should wear in
the lab. Acknowledging the LHAT and following the PPE guidance is an important part of
staying safe in a research lab.

LHAT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT
AND PPE

12 MONTHS OF RESEARCH SAFETY
FEBRUARY 2023

Questions?

Acknowledging an LHAT

Getting free PPE
On "Next Steps," if your LHAT requires PPE, click the button on
the "PPE Safety Training" course to complete.  You are now
eligible to receive free PPE from EH&S.  Follow the steps on our
PPE webpage to book an appointment.  
EH&S provides safety glasses, goggles, and an appropriate lab
coat for the hazards listed.  Other PPE on the LHAT should be
provided by your lab.  When you are leaving a lab, please return
your lab coats to EH&S for recycling.

1- When you are added to the LHAT,
you'll get an email to acknowledge the
Assessment.   To see an LHAT you are
already on, go to ehs.ucop.edu and
review the Workspace section.

2- Review the PPE and hazard info, then
click "Acknowledge" on the right hand
column to acknowledge the LHAT.   After
acknowledging you will go to "Next
Steps" for PPE.
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